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	DEMUTUALISATION OF THE JSE SECURITIES EXCHANGE SOUTH AFRICA

Members are referred to the JSE SENS announcement released on Monday, 27 June 2005, which is self explanatory, set out below for your information.
“The Financial Services Board today approved the demutualisation of the JSE Securities Exchange South Africa ("JSE").  All conditions precedent for the demutualisation have now been fulfilled.  The effective date for the demutualisation is Friday 1 July 2005, from which date the JSE will operate as JSE Limited, a public, unlisted company.

Rights holders are accordingly advised to continue to exercise caution when dealing in their JSE rights.

A further announcement will be made in due course.

For further information, please contact Russell Loubser on 520 7001 or John Burke on 520 7060.”

28 June 2005
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